
Class Cancellations Due to 

National Center Test for University Admissions 

 

National Center Test for University Admissions will be held on January 19 

(Sat.) and 20 (Sun.) 2013. To accommodate this event, classes of Junior 

Division Courses (including PEAK students’ courses) and Specialized Courses 

will be cancelled as follows:  

 

 

 

Jan 18 (Fri.) 2013:  Classes from third period (13:00–) through the end of 

the day will be cancelled to prepare for the test event.  

 

 

 

 

Dec. 21, 2012 

Junior Division Section & PEAK/GPEAK Section 

Academic Affairs Division, College of Arts and Sciences 

 

 


